NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

The Rose Hill Block Party is a 40-year-old tradition

Description

Thank you, Dr. Mel and Lois Nizny for over forty years of fantastic block parties!

Every year the friends and neighbors from the Rose Hill/Beechwood area of North Avondale come
together as a community to enjoy the end of summer. Fhiére were plenty of grilled brats and hot dogs
and potluck dishes of all types. The dessert table|was.overflowing with tasty treats. Neighborhood kids
enjoyed all of the dog petting, hula hoops; badminton, and other yard activities too. Thank you to Matt
and Lauren Amos for delivering and picking up the grill and the great MadTree beer. Yummy!
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